
Town of Jefferson
Office of the Planning Board

Minutes
February 11, 2014

Members present:  Chairman Susan Griffin, Donna Laurent, alternate; Gordon Rebello 

Michael Meehan, Jason Call, alternate; Vernon Matson, Jeff Young, Charles Muller

Absent: Kevin Meehan, Selectmen’s representative 

Others present:  Charlene Wheeler, Board secretary

Minutes
Jeff Young made the motion to approve the minutes of the January 28, 2014 meeting as 

read, seconded by Gordon Rebello.  The vote to accept the motion was unanimous.

Communications
Copies of Selectmen’s minutes were circulated. 

Unfinished Business
Since Chairman Griffin has announced her intention to resign and Vernon Matson may 

be moving to another town to live, the Board felt it might be helpful to place a notice in a 

couple of newspapers asking for citizens to volunteer.  Jeff Young made the motion to 

have  the Board secretary draft a notice to publish in the Democrat and the North Woods 

Weekly.  Gordon Rebello seconded the motion.  The vote to accept the motion was 

unanimous.  The Board secretary will also contact Gilbert Finch whose name was 

suggested to the Board as a possible candidate.  Kevin Meehan will also be asked to 

make an announcement at town meeting encouraging people to volunteer.

Jason Call informed the Board that Tim Sutherland was working on a new project that 

may come before the Board in the near future.  He thinks there may be some frontage 

issues with the proposal.  This issue keeps coming up but RSA 674:41 does constrain 

what the Board can do.

Chairman Griffin asked if new Land Use Planning books were available yet and the 

Board secretary said she should be getting a notice soon from North Country Council and

the Board can place their order then.

 

Jeff Young made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Michael Meehan.  The 

meeting was adjourned at 7:21 p.m.

_____________________________

Charlene Wheeler

Secretary to the Board
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